
SB 850 Testimony 

 

Senate Committee on Labor & Business: 

 

I am writing as a concerned citizen and business owner in the State of Oregon.  I have many patients and 

friends who work in the construction industry.  They are both open shop and union contractors who 

employ hundreds of employees and provide them with well paying jobs and great benefits.  This bill will 

negatively impact all of them. 

As a business owner myself I opened my own practice so I could make my own choices on how I wanted 

to structure my business.  This bill takes that choice away from the vast majority of contractors in the 

state.   

I oppose this bill and encourage you to do the same. 

 

Dr. Brent Dixson 

Thrive Chiropractic & Wellness 


